

UNIVERSITY OF SRI JAYEWARDENEPURA

FACULTY OF GRADUATE STUDIES

P.O. BOX - 06, NUGEGODA, SRI LANKA.

Tel: +94 11 5523642, Fax: +94 11 2802551, E-mail:deputyregistrar.fgs@gmail.com

Prof Swarna Piyasiri, Dean, Faculty of Graduate Studies 17.11.2014

Prof. Tetsuro Matsuzawa, Program coordinaor Primatology & Wild Life Sciences (PWS), Kyoto University, 2-24 Tanaka-Sekiden-cho, Sakyo, Kyoto, 606-8203, Japan

Through

Vice Chancellor,

University of Sri Jayewardenepura,

Nugegoda, Sri Lanka

Dear Prof. Matsuzawa.

Remarded Am Cz.

International Training Programme (ITP) on Terrestrial/Aquatic Wildlife and Primate Conservation - August 2015, organized by the Faculty of Graduate Studies, University of Sri Jayewardenepura, Sri Lanka

Thank you very much for your kind cooperation extended to us during our stay in Japan & all your helps for our Training Program. We are very much grateful to you for arranging to provide required funds upto 10 Japanese students to participate in this program. It will be a very strong support for the program.

Based on our discussion, following decisions were made by our committee:

- 1. We wish to invite Prof Michael Huffman as the Primatology & Wild Life Sciences (PWS) advisor & member and as a resource person of ITP. Also Dr Charmalee will be there throughout the course & it will be very helpful to all the Japanese students as she can speak & understand the Japanese language.
- 2. The ITP course will start from 2nd August 2015 as discussed with you.
- 3. You will be notified about the possible shortening of the course up to 2 weeks. Probably that could be done for the Japanese students who wish to have their interested components of the programs within the 1st two weeks. May be we can extend the course for an additional week for the rest of the students.

I will send you the details of the options we suggest for that soon & we have already made arrangements to change the dates of the program in our ITP website.

Thank you again for your genuine effort to help our training program. With kind regards & greetings,

Swarna Piyasiri,

Senior Professor and Dean, Faculty of Graduate Studies